
MCPS Division of Construction is hosting 
a Capacity Study Results Meeting for the 

Elementary Schools in your cluster. 
 

 
 

Please join us on Monday, October 7th at 
6:00 pm to learn more about the capacity 

study. The meeting will be held at: 
 

Bethesda Elementary School 
7600 Arlington Road 
Bethesda, MD 20814 


